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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2011 10:58 AM
To: 'Jay'
Subject: RE: site claim and SWI re 2515 Blanding Alameda

Jay,  
 Thank you for claiming the site.  We will review the case once personnel become available.  If you would like to pursue 
reimbursement in the future, the Underground Storage Cleanup Fund is the place to look for that.   
Regards, 
Barb Jakub 
 

From: Jay [mailto:garsurg@comcast.net]  
Sent: Saturday, March 12, 2011 2:49 PM 
To: hfoolad@waterboards.ca.gov 
Cc: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Subject: site claim and SWI re 2515 Blanding Alameda 
 
Dear Mr. Foolad: 
  
I am attaching the Authorization form and the most recent (2007)  SWI report re the completed removal and cleanup of 
the underground tank that was located at 2515 Blanding Avenue, Alameda.  Please let me know at your convenience if 
additional information or documentation is required in order to satisfy our regulatory oversight obligations.  Am I correct in 
assuming that having submitted the attached information to you that we are now qualified or ready or permitted or eligible 
to file for reimbursement of the expenses we experienced in complying with the cleanup regulations? 
  
Respectfully, 
  
Jay Garfinkle 
garsurg@comcast.net 
510-780-9148 


